
The stormwater management system for the project will be designed and constructed in accordance 
with the NYSDEC Stormwater Management Guidelines, the City of Rensselaer Local Law 4-2007, and 
conform fully to the Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plans (SWPPP) General Permit; GP-0-10-001.  Project 
runoff will not adversely affect the levels of the Hudson River or the Quakenderry Creek. 

While the site design will differ than what was previously designed and permitted under the FGEIS, the 
stormwater management design principles will remain. Green Infrastructure practices will be used for 
runoff reduction and water quality treatment. 

For details on surface water and minimizing the impacts associated with potential flooding, please see 
Section 3.3 of the FGEIS, as well as the Stormwater Management Report in Appendix C of the FGEIS. 

Please also refer to the SEQR Review Summary contained in Exhibit VIII.C.1.c.
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